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June 20, 2024 

JX Nippon Oil & Gas Exploration Corporation 

 

Donation for the landslide in Papua New Guinea 

 

JX Nippon Oil & Gas Exploration Corporation (President and CEO: Toshiya Nakahara) will donate 

3 million Japanese yen to the NPO（Non-Profit Organization) Japan - Papua New Guinea 

Association to support the response and recovery efforts for the landslide disaster that struck 

the Enga Province of Papua New Guinea on May 24, 2024. 

 

We sincerely hope that the response efforts will proceed smoothly, that the landslide damages 

will be minimized, and that all those affected by this disaster will soon recover from its aftermath. 

 

 


